
ALASKA STATE LEGISLATURE 

 
 

Date: March 14th, 2022 
To: Representative Jonathan Kreiss-Tomkins, House State Affairs Committee Chair  
From: Senator David Wilson 
Re: Hearing Request for Senate Bill 182, “An Act Establishing the crime of interference with emergency 
communications.” 
 
 
I respectfully request that Senate Bill 182 be scheduled for a hearing in the House State Affairs Committee. 
This legislation establishes the crime of interference with emergency communications. Attached to this 
hearing request you will find: 
 

• SB 182 Sponsor Statement v. G (applicable to new version O) 
• SB 182 Sectional Analysis v. O 
• SB 182 Summary of Changes v. G to v. O 
• SB 182 Letters Received by Sponsor’s Office as of 3.14.22 
• SB 182 Version O 

 
I will provide you with the names and title of our invited testifiers when a hearing is scheduled. If you have any 
questions, please contact Jasmin Martin at (907) 465-8165 or by email at Jasmin.Martin@akleg.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Senator David Wilson 
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